
Picture on left - Frank De Carli 
Thanks to Frank for his slide and film presentation at our January 

meeting held at Monterey Peninsula Country Club. By the slides it looks 
as if the De Carli's had a good time. 

Picture on right - John Engen and Robert Leas ** ie-Pf 
Our many thanks go out to John Engen for a great job he has done as 

Program Chairman, especially after talking with him at Monterey this 
shows great dedication to his job and to our Association. When you 
figure he had to leave Chico at 2:30 a.m. to attend the meeting, then 
turn around and drive back all in the same day--that's 14 hours of 
driving, with this 55 mile per hour speed it is going to make it rough 
to attend meetings that are of any distance. 

Thanks goes to Robert Leas for his part in hosting our January 
meeting and thanks also to Monterey Peninsula Country Club for allowing 
us the privilege and the use of their facilities. Thanks again Robert. 

+ + + + + + + + + + + 

Hope all of you have signed up for the Asilomar Conference in March 
and make this educational meeting a roaring success. If by chance this 
program is dropped due to poor participation on our part it will hurt 
those who attended last year—who are trying to better themselves thru 
a better understanding of related subjects pertaining to the management 
of golf courses. Contact Mr. William Davis, University of California 
Extension, Davis 916 752-0412 REMEMBER 


